
From: John Gunn [mailto:John.Gunn@ccsa.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 31 March 2017 11:04 AM 
To: Chambers - Cirkovic C 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: 4 Yearly Review - Educational Services (Teachers) Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
Re: AM2014/266 - Educational Services (Teachers) Award 2010 
 
During a Conference before Commissioner Cirkovic on Thursday, 30th March 2017 to consider the 
revised Summary of Submissions – Technical and Drafting, CCSA raised the issue of whether clause 
A.2.12 of the Exposure Draft should be deleted completely (Item 23 of the Summary). 
 
I can advise the Commission and the other parties that CCSA will not be pressing this issue. 
 
Best regards,  
 
John Gunn 
Operations Manager 
 


